Republic of the Philippines
Regional Development Council

MIMAROPA Region
Tel (43) 288-6115/ 288-6118 E-mail: rdcnedadb@gmail.com
(43) 288-6124 Website: mimaropa.neda.gov.ph
Ref. No. 2023-04-004 11 April 2023

HON. MARIA ANTONIA YULO-LOYZAGA
Secretary

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Quezon City

Dear Secretary Loyzaga.:
Greetings from RDC MIMAROPA!

We are respectfully endorsing to the Honorable Secretary the FY 2024
budget proposal of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources
(DENR) MIMAROPA for inclusion in the agency’s budget for FY 2024
(please refer to the attached RDC Resolution).

During the first quarter RDC Full Council meeting held on 24 March 2023,
the FY 2024 budget proposal of DENR MIMAROPA including the ongoing
and proposed programs, activities and projects (PAPs) were reviewed for
endorsement to the national government.

We would also like to request feedback on programs, activities and projects
(PAPs) that were considered in your FY 2024 agency budget vis-a-vis those
that were endorsed by RDC MIMAROPA on same period, as prescribed in
the National Budget Memorandum No. 145 of the Department of Budget and
Management.

Thank you and best regards.

Encl.: as stated

cc: MIMAROPA Congressional District Representatives
Sec. Amenah F. Pangandaman, DBM
Dir. Ricky L. Sanchez, DBM MIMAROPA
RED Lormelyn E. Claudio, DENR MIMAROPA
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